
National Employee Learning Week Begins December 8th 
 

You are invited to help the Professional Development department celebrate National 

Employee Learning Week.  

Please join us on Monday, December 8
th,   

anytime from 10:00 am to 11:30 am
 
in the 

professional development offices, 2K1 A & B, for cookies and punch and an opportunity 

to meet the Professional Development staff.  

We will have information available about some of the exciting opportunities for 

workplace learning that will be offered in the spring semester of 2009. 

Watch your e-mail every morning of the week for the National Employee Learning Week 

tip of the day. 

We look forward to meeting you  

Penny Hampton, Director of Professional Development  

Johnny Allen, Coordinator of Technology Training  

April Larsen, Administrative Assistant 


